
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board in accordance with RSA 675:7, will hold 

a Public Hearing on Wednesday April 5, 2017 at 7:00 PM in Candia Town Hall, 74 High Street, 

Candia NH  03034 to consider. 

  

Planning Board Presentation: Sylvia von Aulock, Deputy Executive Director, Southern NH 

Planning Commission to Present the Complete Streets Toolkit. As interest and support for 

complete streets continues to spread across New Hampshire, it is our hope that the toolkit 

becomes a well utilized tool and we hope that state and local agencies recognize the toolkit as a 

resource and provide a link to it via their websites.  
 

Continuation of the Public Hearing for the Master Plan Update:  The Planning Board is 

seeking input for an Update to the Town of Candia Master Plan completed by the Southern New 

Hampshire Planning Commission.  The Master Plan is intended to assist the Planning Board in 

protecting and preserving the qualities on which resident place great value while allowing the 

Town to grow and prosper in a responsible and controlled manner.  

  

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

In the event that a regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting is cancelled due to weather, lack 

of a quorum or for any other reason, that meeting will be rescheduled for the following evening 

at the same time and location. If the rescheduled meeting is cancelled, the meeting will be held 

one week from the original meeting date at the same time and location. 

 

For the Planning Board, 

Sean James, Chairman 

April 2017 


